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CTPAT Statement of Support

The Customs Trade Partnership Against Terrorism program (CTPAT) is a voluntary,
public-private sector partnership between the U.S. Customs and Border Protection
Agency (CBP) and private companies, that seeks to increase supply chain security
measures.

Crestwood Technology Group, LLC (CTG) is proud to be certified by the CBP as an
importer and exporter of the CTPAT community since 2020. This certification recognizes
our company’'s commitment to maintaining the highest level of security for our facility
and supply chains.

CTG is committed to helping safeguard the American homeland at and beyond the
borders of the United States. CTG is committed to its customers, partners and suppliers,
by ensuring that all goods within the supply chain are protected from illicit activities
through the establishment, as well as the continuous improvement, in controls and
security processes.

All employees and business partners, including but not limited to suppliers, contractors,
service providers, and visitors are expected to adhere to the security policies and
procedures that are in place within CTG. Thank you for your assistance and cooperation
in helping to protect our supply chains.
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